
 

   

 

 A recent survey from the Marketing Housing Data 

Center reflects that almost 80% of older adults wants 

to remain in their homes as they age and are looking 

into what changes they can make in their home to make this a reality.   

 People are staying in their homes longer; they want to enjoy their 

property that they have spent years investing in. With a few changes, most 

elderly homeowners can safely continue to live in their home. Bremo 

Pharmacy would like to introduce Karen Wise of Wise Living. Karen is 

certified with LIPI- the Living in Place Institute. Her mission is to make all 

homes accessible, healthy and safe. Creating a functioning environment 

that promotes independence and dignity is what Karen strives with each 

and every client.  

 Karen states that by installing more lighting in the house, installing 

grab bars in showers and perhaps a ramp leading into the house are 

simple yet effecting ways to accomplish this. Karen has the experience and 

talent to help seniors safely yet efficiently make this a reality. Most people 

don’t want to deal with contractors or don’t understand the “lingo” of the 

construction world. Karen has a trustworthy team in place that are capable 

of handling most jobs. Safety check with design is important feature that 

Karen strives for.  

 Karen will visit your home, review what you are hoping to accomplish. 

With her experience and expertise from previous clients, she knows what 

will work best. Honoring your wishes is her number one priority while 

making your home safe and enjoyable. You can reach Karen at (804) 387-

5224 or by email at karenfwise@me.com or stop by Bremo Pharmacy for 

more information. 

   

“Prevent an 

accident before 

they happen”- 

Karen Wise of 

Wise Living 
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